December 2020

Letter from the Chair

CSIFT Community,

On behalf of the Chicago Section IFT Leadership Team, I would like to wish you and your families Happy Holidays and Happy New Year! We look forward to a successful 2021 and hopefully seeing you all in person again in the new year.

Please keep your eye out on when your membership expires and renew when it is up. We count on your membership to help run the section. Below in the newsletter you will find more information on becoming a member if you are not already and wish do to so.

Our calendar is quickly filling up with exciting events for 2021. Check out our new and updated website to see what is already on the coming year's schedule.

If one of your goals for the new year is to volunteer, a CSIFT committee is a great way to give back to the food industry and strengthen your professional skills. Our committees have multiple openings and we welcome new volunteers who are interested in helping us accomplish our mission. Please reach out to BusinessOffice@ChicagoIFT.org or me for more information.

Thank you for your support of the section! I hope you have a safe and healthy holiday season!

Sincerely, Courtney Gwinn Chicago Section IFT Chair cgwinn@griffithfoods.com